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Items of Information:
● Transfers- None

September Highlights Completed:
● NAFIS Fall Conference-Washington DC (September 11-16)
● Districtwide Emergency Response Drill-September 19th
● September Community Stakeholder Meeting-Standard Response Protocol-September 23rd
● Implementation of MT READs Literacy Grant @ September DLT-September  24th
● Completion of FY22 Audit 
● Classroom Visits Across All Schools of the District
● Submitted ESEA Consolidated Grant Application (September 25)-$2.5 million 
● Submitted Survey 1 of Title VI Grant-approximately $650,000 

Key Focuses/Priorities for Upcoming Month(s):
● Implementation of the BPS 2025-2028 Strategic Plan
● Development & Approval of the Updated BPS 20 Year Master Plan
● Review, Update, & Adopt Required Policies of the Board of Trustees 
● Secure Wipfli LLP for FY23, 24, and 25 audits
● Investment of New Funds with LPL Investment Group
● District Wellness Day- October 10th

Upcoming Superintendent/District Events:
● State Golf Tournament- Sidney (October 2-4)
● MCEL-October 15-17 (Helena)
● Strategic Planning Quarter 1 Implementation-October 22nd
● Lights on After School-Wednesday, October 29th


